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[image: Image result for trophy clipart]Sats are now behind us for another year. Thank you to all year 6 children for doing their best and to all parents for their continued support and ensuring the children arrived on time for their SATs breakfast.Attendance Winners
Best Weekly:  		98.71%    Year 6 :  Punctuality   Year 3
Whole School: 		95.09%
Yearly Attendance: 	95.20%

Best Bits of the Week
Nursery
Den building at Forest School.
Reception
Making toast at Forest School.
Year 1
Planting our broad beans.
Year 2
Learning how bees make honey.
Year 3
Making mandala patterns outside in RE.
Year 4
Making lava lamps in topic.
Year 5
Playing rugby in PE.
Year 6
Finishing SATs.






Please remember on sunny days to send your child into school with a sun hat and also with sun screen applied in the morning.

Date for your diary
28th May 8.45am - Mrs Hindley is doing a presentation about online gaming and how to keep your children safe whilst they are online.Key Events Next Week 
Mon: Lego
Tues : Dance. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]           Parents’ Mental Health Workshop 2.30pm
Wed : 
Thurs : Multisports & Board Games
Fri : Football
For a full calendar, please see the school’s website



School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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